
 

 

11th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Cultural Diversity Day 

 
Riverside Primary School will be celebrating Cultural Diversity Day on Friday 20th May. 
We would like to invite you to participate in the celebrations by attending our school parade 
from 2pm to 3pm. Please also bring along a cultural dish to share as we will be having a 
buffet in the afternoon too. If you do bring a dish, ensure it does contain any nuts. If it 
does contain eggs or milk, this will need to be declared as we have children with allergies 
and intolerances.  
 
 
 
Please feel free to ask me if you have any questions,  
 

 

Mrs Gelderbloem 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
 

 
 


